
Monday, March 19 
5-8 PM

New Ulm’s

March is National Brain Injury Awareness Month!

“BRAIN BASH” for MNBIF survivors starts at 4 PM!

Pizza Ranch donates a portion of their sales 
and all the tips to help MNBIF programs!

Visit us at 

www.mnbif.org 
for more information about 

events and activities. 


